
Milissa LaLonde
Bucksport
LD 244
I support any housing assistance for those reentering society after having been 
incarcerated.  We want those having served a sentence to be successful upon reentry 
and housing assistance will go a long way toward this goal.
Thank you for your consideration.
Respectfully,
Milissa LaLonde
Bucksport


